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What we do

Establishment of the 
HKIAAC

On 1 Jan 2024, the HKIAAC was established 
in IB4/OPS with a restructuring of the 
Academy Office and T&D Group of OPS.  The 
HKIAAC consists of two Schools, namely the 
School of Professional Development and the 
School of International Training, which are 
further divided into five teams.

The HKIAAC's offices are now situated on 
the 6th and 2nd floors of the ICAC HQs. New 
joiners from all four departments will be 
integrated into the HKIAAC in phases.

For more details of the work of the HKIAAC, 
please click here and visit our newly launched 
webpage (http://hkiaac.icac.org.hk).

21 Feb 2024 - Establishment of the HKIAAC and its official website
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Around 600 distinguished guests from local and international 
communities gathered at the ICAC Building on 21 February 2024 to 
witness the inauguration of the HKIAAC.  This marked a new chapter 
of Hong Kong’s anti-corruption work and the ICAC’s unwavering 
commitment to taking the anti-corruption cause to new heights as 
the graft fighting organisation welcomed its golden jubilee.

Establishment of THE HKIAAC

The Chief Executive, Mr John Lee and our Commissioner, together with other guests 
officiated the commemorative plaque unveiling ceremony of the HKIAAC.

The HKIAAC concluded memoranda of 
understanding with five esteemed 
universities in the Mainland, Macao and 
Hong Kong, propelling anti-corruption 
research and fostering talent exchange.

The Chief Executive, Mr John Lee met 
with participants currently enrolled in an 
Academy course and chatted with them 
about their expectations and feedback on 
the training.


